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16 June 2021

To,

Vaidya Yogesh Narayan Bendale
Flat No | & 2, Shreevijay Apartment,
Neelkamal Society, Karve Nagar,
Pune 411052

Dear Yogesh,
Heartiest Congratulations !

[ am personally really delighted to read the good and pleasant news about your
selection as a member of the Standing Finance Committee (SFC) of the Central
Council for Research in Ayurvedic Sciences (CCRAS), New Delhi.

You certainly deserve it most not just because of your involvement in Ayurveda,
but your dedicated research and development in this field, your high reputation of
treating thousands of patients globally and your untiringly advocating the
ayurvedic treatments. We are sure, your membership of SFC/CCRAS would
immensely help Ministry of AYUSH and ultimately Ayurveda in carrying out
activities to formulate policies, develop products, and promote/undertake in-depth
research in Ayurvedic Sciences for the benefit of mankind.

My colleagues at SII join me in wishing you every success in all your endeavors to

achieve greater milestones in the future.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

[ Dr. Suresh Jadhav |
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